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Health Minister Robin Swann has announced additional 
payments for people affected by contaminated blood. 

The payments range from around 

£3,000 to £6,700 and will be made 
to those people on the Northern 

Ireland Infected Blood Payment 
Scheme who were diagnosed with 
Hepatitis C or HIV after receiving 

NHS-supplied infected blood. 

Announcing the additional one-off payments, which bring the Northern 

Ireland scheme into line with the scheme in England for 2019/20, Health 
Minister Robin Swann said: 

"Having met with a number of people who have been either directly 

infected or affected by contaminated blood, I was appalled at the 
suffering that they have had to endure. They have experienced 
significant and negative effects on family life, careers and education. 
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In addition to the payments to those infected individuals on the scheme, 

the Minister has also announced that he will make a one-off payment of 

£5OOO to all 17 non-infected widows and widowers who are part of the 

Northern Ireland Infected Blood Payment Scheme. 
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Further reform of the scheme will be required tO address 

recommendations from the UK-Wide Infected B ood Inquiry, chaired by Sir 

Brian Langstaff. It is due to deliver its report in 2021. 
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3. Since 2017, each UK country has had its own infected blood payment 
scheme. Details of the NI scheme were announced in December 2016 — 
further information is available on the DoH (NI) website 
at: httDS://www.health-ni.aov.uk/news/michelle-oneill-announces-
improved-financial-support-people-affected-by-contaminated-blood 

(httys://www. health-ni.00v. uk/news/michelle-oneill-announces-improved-financial-support-people-affected-bv-contaminated-

blood 

4. The NI Infected Blood Payment Scheme is administered on behalf of 
the Department of Health NI by the Business Services Organisation 
(BSO). Further information on the scheme is available on NI Direct at: 
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/articles/infected-blood-payment-scheme 

(httus://www. nidirect.aov.uk/articles/infected-blood-payment-scheme) 

5. Regular payments were made at the same level in Northern Ireland and 
England until April 2019, when the UK Government announced significant 
increases which created a divergence with Northern Ireland. 

6. A UK-wide public inquiry, the Infected Blood Inquiry, chaired by Sir 
Brian Langstaff, started work in September 2018 and is expected to be 
completed in 2021. For more information, visit the Infected Blood Inquiry 
website at: https://www.infectedbloodinquiry.org.uk/ 

(https://www. infectedbloodinguiryorg.uk/) 

7. For media enquiries please contact the Department of Health Press 
Office team on 028 9052 0575 or email pressoffice@health-ni.gov.uk. 
For out of hours please contact the Duty Press Officer one GRO-C 

and your call will be returned. 

8. Follow us on twitter @healthdpt (https://twitter.com/healthdpt). 
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Latest news 
- Guidance on rollout of Covid-1 9 vaccine (/news/guidance-rollout-covid-19-vaccine) 

31 December 2020 

- Oxford/AstraZeneca vaccine gets the go ahead (/news/oxfordastrazeneca-vaccine-gets-go-

ahead 

30 December 2020 

- Statement from the UK Chief Medical Officers on the prioritisation of 
first doses of COVID-19 vaccines(/news/statement-uk-chief-medical-officers-prioritisation-first-doses- 

covid-19-vaccines) 

30 December 2020 

- Don't bring Covid-1 9 home for 2021 (/news/dont-bring-covid-19-home-2021) 

29 December 2020 

More news ... (news 
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